
  
 
Important premium information needed for the 2023 
Prescription Drug Data Collection submission 

 

We still need your help collecting monthly average premium information required for Prescription 
Drug Data Collection (RxDC) reporting. Please fill out this form to make sure we have the needed 
information. 
 
The Prescription Drug Data Collection reporting provision of the Consolidated Appropriations Act 
(CAA) requires reports on drug utilization and spending trends be submitted to the U.S. Department 
of Health and Human Services. 
 
Starting in 2023, we are required to include information in the average monthly premium paid by 
member and by employer in the Premium and Life Years (D1) reporting. 
 
To make sure your data is included in our aggregate filing, please complete this form before March 
1, 2023. We must receive this data for you and us to avoid non-compliance. Data will not be 
accepted after March 1st. If we do not receive your data, we will provide an average for the employer 
group in our filing.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your broker or account representative. 

https://s-us.chkmkt.com/?e=297762&h=715BCB54496C38E&l=en
https://www.cms.gov/CCIIO/Programs-and-Initiatives/Other-Insurance-Protections/Prescription-Drug-Data-Collection
https://s-us.chkmkt.com/?e=297762&h=715BCB54496C38E&l=en

